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New York, NY Thanks to COVID-19, it’s still webinar season!

Co-ops and condos in your portfolio? Join IREM NYC on Wednesday, March 3rd at 11 a.m. for a
webinar. “The COVID-19 Effect: What’s Happened to Reserve Funds and an Update on the
Paycheck Protection Program” will be hosted by Jared Tunnell, senior vice president and Marty
Ehrlich, vice president at National Cooperative Bank, N.A. (NCB)

Did you know that many condo associations in New York City have underfunded reserves? Make
sure yours isn’t one of them. We’ll discuss how you can continue to increase reserve funds (even
during a pandemic) and we’ll review the new round of PPP that allows co-ops to apply.

Insurance. It’s always a big deal and COVID-19 made it an even bigger deal.

Join IREM NYC on Wednesday,  March 17th at 11 a.m. for “What just happened? Insurance in the
post-COVID world.” Hear from three industry experts as they discuss everything from property
casualty to workmen’s comp to recent legislation.

This webinar will feature Alan Lyons of Herrick Feinstein; Greg Mackoul of Mackoul Risk Solutions;
and Matt Durnan of The Durnan Group.

Our webinars always allow plenty of time for questions and answers. And of course, theres’ no
charge to attend,  but please reserve in advance at iremnyc.org
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